PARK AND RECREATION COMMISSION MEETING
October 28, 1999

ROLL CALL
Present: Mickelson, Higginson, Williams, Fritz, Canfield, Kofoet, Weldon, Nowlin. Excused absent:
Prevanus.
New Ex-Offiicio member Lisa Nowlin was introduced.

MINUTES

Unable to approve minutes since they were not included in AGENDA packet. ( August Minutes
turned in to T. Weldon's office Monday 8/30/99)

COMMITTEE REPORTS

STOUT PARK No update given.

CHETCO POINT Don Higginson reported that rocking was being done and there has been a problem
with bike riders putting ruts in the newly placed gravel. Don and Craig Mickelson to continue
rocking this coming weekend and would welcome some help.

SOFTBALL/SOCCER FIELDS No update given.

PARK MASTER PLAN No update given.

SKATE PARK The official request has been made to the ELKS to donate their portion of the land for
the skate park. T. Weldon stated that in an ELK"S official publication that the donation of the
land for the skate board park had been made. Russ Fritz stated that he did not believe that the
land has been official donated.

LIAISON REPORTS .
AZALEA PARK FOUNDATION Construction work mostly completed. Walkway in front of band-

shell will be poured. T. Weldon asked if the foundation had the funds to pay for this walkway.
L. Williams stated that there was foundation money to pay for this project.

STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS
SIGNING for all CITY PARKS Azalea Park has some signs for placement in Azalea Park. These signs
would be acceptable for the other parks. L. Nowlin suggested that possibly the High School

Industrial Arts class could become involved in helping to make signs for the parks. L. Nowlin
appointed by committee to look into this matter.

COMMISSIONNERS COMMENTS

L. Williams questioned if there was a priority list for the park and recreation commission. T. Weldon
stated that there was and will get copies to the committee at the the next Park and Reacreation
commission meeting.

D. Higginson wonder if the areas for plaques were used up if other smaller plaque holders could be

" placed in other areas of the park.
A. Kofoet remarked that Jackson Perkins has come out with a new commemorative rose the year 2000

and war veterans. Augie suggested that possibly one thes roses could be planted by Vietnam
War memorial.

Motion to adjourn: passed.
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